
 

Department for Transport 
Great Minster House  
33 Horseferry Road    
London  
SW1P 4DR 
 
 

 
Paul Donovan 
Department of Growth and Environment 
Hertfordshire County Council 
Farnham House 
Six Hills Way 
Stevenage 
SG1 2ST 
 

 
25th November 2024 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010 

 
Application by London Luton Airport Limited (“the Applicant”) seeking 

Development Consent for the Proposed London Luton Airport Expansion (“the 
Proposed Development”) 

 
CONSULTATION SEEKING INFORMATION FROM THE CHILTERNS 

CONSERATION BOARD, NATURAL ENGLAND AND ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 
 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION (dated 11th November 2024) 
 

Interested Party Reference number: 20040777 
 
1. The Request for Information dated 27th September 2024, requested the 
following: 
 

‘Side Agreements  
 
6. In its letter dated 20 September, the Applicant provided an update regarding 
the status of the side agreement in relation to the proposed traffic monitoring. 
The Applicant and Hertfordshire County Council are requested to confirm 
whether this side agreement has now been completed and if not, when an 
agreement might be concluded.’ 

 
2. In its response dated 11th October the County Council advised: 
 

‘Side Agreements 
 
2. The County Council, together with North Hertfordshire District Council 
(within whose administrative areas the monitoring the subject of the Agreement 
would occur), have been engaging with the Applicant, the terms of the 
Agreement have been agreed and the Applicant and the County Council should 
be able to complete during October.’  

 



3. Unfortunately, that timeframe has proved optimistic and whilst the side 
agreement has been signed by the applicant, the County Council is still progressing it 
through internal procedures. That process is well advanced, and it is anticipated the 
agreement will be completed within a period of two weeks, following which the County 
Council will provide an immediate update. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Paul Donovan 
Department of Growth and Environment 
 
 


